Thirty - Third Sunday in Ordinary Time

Next weekend Nov. 19th & 20th we will have a second collection for Catholic Campaign for Human Development. See the insert in the bulletin for more details.

The All-Souls Day Memory Book is in the Parish Hall for you to add your deceased loved one's names. This book will remain in place throughout the month of November. We will remember and pray for all those listed.

We will not have CCD classes during the Thanksgiving break. Classes will resume Dec. 4th at 8am in the new class locations.

St. Edward Church will be collecting hats, gloves and scarves for children of all ages and or a monetary donation this winter season for the Faith, Hope & Love Foundation. Please see flyer in the bulletin for details or call the Parish Office.



This winter season
St. Edward Catholic Church
is collecting:



Gloves, Scarves and Hats for Children of all ages or a monetary donation for the Faith, Hope & Love Foundation



We will have a collection box by the Parish Office till November 30th.

More details at https://www.fhlcarlsbad.org/



